
  
Hancock Lone Palm Road 

Roadway Conceptual Analysis (RCA) Study 
from Waterford Chase Parkway to East Colonial Drive 

Community Meeting No. 1 – Comment Form 
 

Name   Phone   

Address     

City   State   Zip Code   

Check here to be added to the project mailing list. 
 

Please use this comment form to express your opinions regarding the planned improvement of the Hancock Lone 
Palm Road, RCA Study, from Waterford Chase Parkway to East Colonial Drive. You can leave your 
completed form in the comment box at this meeting, with a member of the project team today or mail it, postmarked 
by Wednesday, March 5, 2025, to the address below. All comments are part of the project record and are available 
for viewing by the public and media. 

 
Comments:   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Please mail comment form to: 
Krista Taraszewski, Orange County Project Manager 
Transportation Planning Division 
4200 South John Young Pkwy 
Orlando, FL 32839 
E-mail: krista.taraszewski@ocfl.net    
Telephone: 407-836-8014 

Community Meeting 
Wednesday, February 19, 2025 

6–8 p.m. 
Presentation at 6:30 p.m. 

Timber Springs Middle School Cafeteria 
16001 Timber Park Lane 

 Orlando, FL 32828

mailto:krista.taraszewski@ocfl.net


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please fold on dotted lines. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Hancock Lone Palm Road, RCA Study 
ATTN: Krista Taraszewski  
Orange County Project Manager 
Transportation Planning Division 
4200 South John Young Pkwy 
Orlando, FL 32839 


